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Notice of Determination
Atomic Energy of Canada (AECL) has determined that the proposed Hydrovac Dewatering Station at AECL’s Chalk River site is not likely to cause adverse environmental effects.
Potential environmental effects will be managed through technically and economically feasible mitigation measures and implemented for the following: air, water, and soil.  The project activities will be occurring within a previously disturbed area of land altered from its natural state. With the implementation of the mitigation measures, they are not anticipated to have an impact on any listed wildlife species, its critical habitat or residences. Any tree and vegetation clearing will be minimal and will be conducted outside of the Migratory Birds breeding season.  Species at Risk awareness training will be provided to all workers at the site and CNL Environmental Services will be notified if any species at risk are sighted during project activities.
As the federal authority, Atomic Energy of Canada gives permissions Canadian Nuclear Laboratories to carry out the project, exercise any power, perform any duty or function, or provide financial assistance to enable the project to be carried out in whole or in part.
